From: Nollette, Molly S (CED) <molly.nollette@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2025 11:55 AM
To: Helder, Randy <RHelder@naic.org>
Cc: Stevens, Bryan <bryan.stevens@wyo.gov>; Patton, Theodore <theodore.patton@state.mn.us>; Maller, Chelsy <Chelsy.maller@alaska.gov>
Subject: RE: Mkt Reg Certification (D) Working Group - Draft Requirement for Market Analysis

We support this approach. Totaling up the partial FTEs that are assigned to market conduct work gives us a more realistic goal. It would also help at this stage of the discussion to list the types of actions that could be uploaded into MARS and/or MATS and thus count towards the total.  The challenge with staff turnover and training new people will be ongoing. Perhaps a state could also provide a statement for consideration that describes why the goal has not been met as well as the plans to meet it at the earlier opportunity.
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